
 

 
 
 

    

Memo  
 
Date: February 20, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Events for Lent 2017 

 

This year’s Lenten season begins on Ash Wednesday, March 1st.    

The Office of Communications invites you to share the events at your parish 
and/or school during this time of spirituality, reflection and conversion.  We 
will share this information on our archdiocesan website and social media. 

Some of our parishes have already submitted announcements, but we would 
like to hear from all!    

We also encourage you to send us your pictures on Ash Wednesday to share 
with our brothers and sisters on social media. Let’s show our pride in being 
Catholic! 

You can connect with us through social media by using #LentenAsh.  

Thank you. 

 


